
Unocal Oil & Gas Division 
Unocal Corporation 
3300 North Butler Avenue 
Suite 200 
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 
Telephone (505) 326-7600 
Fax: (505) 326-6145 

UNOCAL® 
February 3,1994 

Certified Return Receipt 
P-081-447-313 

Farmington District 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
310 Old Santa Fe Trail, PO Box 2088 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088 
Attn.: David Catanach 

Subject: 
Request for Approval 
Central Metering 
Rincon Unit CDP #4 
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico 

Unocal requested approval from the NMOCD, BLM and NM State Land Office to 
surface commingle and meter, through a central custody transfer meter, natural gas 
gathered and compressed by a proposed Rincon Unit, Lateral No. 4 (cover copy 
enclosed). This request was made in July of 1993, two months prior to project 
construction. Approval from the BLM was given July 27, 1993 and from the NM 
State Land Office August 5, 1993 (copies enclosed). Construction of lateral No. 4 
is complete and it has been on line since December of 1993. 

Unocal requests that your office respond now to the status of this approval. 

Very truly yours, 
Union Oil of California 
d.b.a. Unocal 

Field Engineer 

cc. NMOCD, Frank Chavez 
ENCL. 


